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Fire Department: 
 

 

Clinic: 
The Village operates a well visit clinic with a registered nurse.  
Residents (60 years and older) are eligible for certain blood work at no 
charge once a year.   The Clinic is located in the Village Hall and is open 
by appointment year-round.   Please call JoAnn Socausky, R.N. at (216) 
401-1039. 

 

 

The Village will be participating in a statewide tornado drill on March 22 at 9:50 
am.  We will be sounding our warning sirens throughout the Village.  Below are 
some safety tips to follow shall we ever have a tornado in our area. 

 

 

On March 4th firefighter Pete Panizzutti and 
Lieutenant Steve Harris took part in the Fight 
for Air Climb to benefit the American Lung 
Association.  Each firefighter climbed 42 
floors (802 stairs) of Cleveland's Terminal 
Tower in full turn out gear and air tanks. 
Congratulations to both men for completing 
this fundraising event. 

 

 

Memorial Day Trip to Calvary Cemetery 
The Historical Committee will be visiting Calvary Cemetery on Sunday, May 21 in honor 
of Memorial Day (weather permitting).  Hopefully the weather will be cooperative.  Since 
most folks are busy on the holiday weekend we have chosen the week before to offer this 
annual opportunity to those who can’t always get there or don’t want to go alone.   
Anyone interested in joining can call or email Mark Chase to sign up at 216-409-1179 or 
jfkmarkchase@gmail.com.   
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